
Don’t you deserve 
better coverage for 
audiology services?

VISIT 
ThinkAboutYourEars.com 

TODAY!

ATTENTION 
MEDICARE
PATIENTS! 



It’s time to bring Medicare 
coverage for Audiology up to 
par with the rest of America— 
especially since hearing and 
balance disorders are most 
common amongst patients 
covered by Medicare. 

If you’re tired of having to seek a 
doctor’s referral for visits to your 
audiologist, or paying out of pocket 
to cover these medically necessary 
services, then it’s time to reach 
out to Congress and say enough is 
enough! Tell Congress to support the 
Audiology Patient Choice Act.  
The Act will: 

•• Improve access to care by 
allowing you to seek treatment 
directly from your audiologist. 

•• Authorize Medicare 
reimbursement for covered 
services when provided by your 
audiologist. 

•• Address the medical provider 
workforce shortage confronting 
our country by including 
audiologists in the list of 
Medicare recognized physicians. 

Contact your legislator in 
minutes by visiting  
ThinkAboutYourEars.com!

 
Email advocacy@audiologist.org 

for more information.

AUDIOLOGY 
PATIENT CHOICE ACT 

SUPPORT THE


